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Dear Scott Families, 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year. I hope you and your family are having a wonderful 
summer break. I am looking forward to seeing you and your children on the first day of school 
Thursday, August 15th. 

The 2024-2025 Back to School Update Information can be found on our website Scott School. 
You may access the information by clicking on the “Our School” tab in the upper right hand 
corner to access the drop down menu. The information will be found in the “2024-25 Back to 
School Update” tab in the drop down menu. You may also click on the website’s “Back to 
School Update” banner. 

Classroom and teacher assignments for kindergarten through fifth grade will be posted through 
Infinite Campus on Wednesday, August 7th at 3:00 p.m. Parents will access their child’s 
classroom assignment via the Infinite Campus Parent Portal. Visit the District 203 website 
(http://www.Naperville203.org) and click on the Campus Portal link on the left side. Follow the 
prompts to create your parent account. If you have difficulty with your account, contact the help 
desk by email at parentsupport@naperville203.org  

School Supply Kits ordered in the spring through Home and School will be delivered directly to 
your child’s classroom. For those that did not pre-order supplies, you can obtain a supply list 
from our Scott School website at 24-25 School Supplies and purchase your supplies 
independently. School supply kits are no longer available for purchase.   

The State of Illinois requires all students entering Kindergarten or entering school for the first 
time from out of state to have a physical examination before October 15 of the year of the 
required exam or within 30 days of enrollment for new students from out of state. Children 
entering kindergarten must show proof of a complete vision exam by a licensed optometrist or 
ophthalmologist. Children in kindergarten and second grade must also show proof of a dental 
examination.  

Thank you for providing all required Annual Update information. If you have already completed 
your online annual update but have a telephone number or email change, please call the Scott 
School front office at (630) 420-6477 to ensure we have the most up to date contact phone 
number. If you have a change in address, you will need to visit the Centralized Enrollment Office 
located at the district office.  

You can expect additional key information sent to you approximately one week before the first 
day of school via our “Talk203” email notification system. In order to receive this information, 
you must have accurate contact information in the Infinite Campus Parent Portal system.    
   
I am excited about the upcoming school year and being your partner in the education and 
development of your children. Please do not hesitate to contact me with questions or concerns. I 
can be reached at hboger@naperville203.org or (630) 420-6477. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Hugh Boger 
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